
 

 

 

 

 
BOARD OF FINANCE 

TOWN OF KILLINGWORTH 
323 ROUTE 81 

KILLINGWORTH, CONNECTICUT 06419 

 
MINUTES 

 Public Budget Hearing and Meeting 
April 28, 2025 

 
Chairman Annie Stirna called the April 28,2025 Public Budget Hearing and regular 
meeting of the Board of Finance of the Town of Killingworth to order at 7:02 P.M. in the 
Killingworth Elementary School cafeteria.   
 
Members present: Chairman Annie Stirna, Clerk Tara Amatrudo, Mike Kovacs, and 
William Kosturko.   
 
Members absent: Vice Chairman Marcel Couture, Sara O’Brien 
 
Visitors:   Public Hearing 
 
Also Present: First Selectman Eric Couture 
  
 
Budget Presentation 
The Board of Finance members presented a budget overview, including a budget 

comparison, anticipated revenue, explanation of the general fund 
balance and funding policy, and the capital budget proposal.  

 
Public Comment 
Killingworth residents asked clarifying questions and provided input on the BoF 

proposed budget for 2025-26.   
 
Budget Deliberations 
Kosturko moved to reduce the transfer to capital to $340,313.  Stirna seconded the 
motion.   
Vote: Kosturko-yes, Kovacs-yes, Amatrudo-yes, Stirna-yes 
Motion passed 4-0-0 
 
There being no further business, Stirna adjourned the meeting at 8:49 P.M. 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted,    
     Tara Amatrudo                             

      Tara Amatrudo, Clerk 
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